
September 23, 2022
Happy Friday Stober Families,

We have had a busy and exciting week! Congratulations to our Farmers 5000 participants! Stober placed 3rd in
the Elementary School challenge! On Tuesday we had the opportunity to welcome Wheat Ridge High School to
celebrate their homecoming week! Our students really enjoyed the mini pep rally and it was incredible to
welcome some of our Stober alumni back to our school! Go Farmers!

Coming Up
September 27-PTA Shop to Donate @ O’Toole’s 2-6pm
October 5-Stober Stampede (Schedule Below)
October 12-PIE 6pm & PTA 7pm
October 14-PTA Movie Night, 6:30pm
October 15-Fall Festival & Pumpkin Patch

Shop to Donate @ O’Toole’s
Please support our PTA by shopping for your favorite Fall plants!
September 27th @ O’Toole’s Garden Center
2-6pm

Shop To Donate Fall Plants Flyer.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lFhmYAUkDHsPfGnhdfQucLMDWGsZkl-4/view?usp=sharing


Stober Stampede
The Stober Stampede fun run is approaching quickly— October 5th, 2022! Get ready to have some fun during
your regularly scheduled AMP period and raise money to support your school by bringing new technology to
our classrooms. Stop by the school to check out the awesome prize display in the front office hallway and
don’t forget to get your student registered for a fundraising page in MemberHub! In case you missed the
packet in last week’s Friday Folders, please find the general info, MemberHub registration instructions, manual
pledge form, and prize info linked here. Thanks for your support!

Schedule for the Stampede
8:45-9:30 2nd Grade (Gordon & Weber)
9:45-10:30 3rd and 4th Grade (Dudley, Raley, & Fairchild)
12:35-1:20 Kindergarten (LeVett & Smith)
1:30-2:15 1st Grade (Barker & Stone)
2:20-3:05 5th Grade (Brook & Smead)

SAVE THE DATE: PTA Sponsored FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Minions: The Rise of Gru

Friday, October 14, 2022

6:30 PM

https://dochub.com/anne-dicola/ALzmZB7wM1mePe7wX8J560/red-yellow-fun-confetti-movie-night-flyer-1-pn

g?dt=ZL6dY8T6cCtsLQFTCUzX

I hope everyone enjoys a fantastic weekend!

With gratitude,
Anne DiCola, Principal
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